
Investing in Harmony’s growth —  
and helping keep water affordable

EPCOR will soon apply to the Alberta Utilities Commission (AUC) for approval to 
gradually update water rates in Harmony for 2026 and 2027. These proposed 
changes would support essential infrastructure upgrades needed to serve a 
growing community — which is expected to grow by more than 40% over the 
next two years.

To help keep things affordable, EPCOR will cover a portion of the proposed increase. 
This rate update would bring Harmony’s water rates more in line with the actual 
cost of service. 

You don’t need to take any action. The AUC will lead a public consultation in the 
fall, and we’ll keep you informed throughout the process.

Questions?
Visit epcor.com/harmonyrates  
or call us at 403-879-8934 
(1-855-942-9726)
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